
 

Dated: 08/03/2025 

 

 

HOLI HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 

Dear ACTA Members, 

This is to inform you that 14th and 15th March 2025 will be observed as holidays on account of the Holi 

festival. All businesses under the association are requested to adhere to this holiday schedule. 

Wishing you all a joyous and colourful Holi! 

Best Regards, 

Sunil Thakur 

Gen. Secretary  

[ACTA] 

 


